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Tuesday 28th November 2023 
             
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 13th December 2023 
 
 
The annual Christmas Lunch will be served on Wednesday 13th December 2023; please see the menu 
below. 
 
Please note that both the vegetarian and the meat options include roast potatoes, carrots, peas, gravy and 
brussel sprouts unless your child’s dietary needs means they cannot have one of these food items. 
This Christmas Lunch is free of charge to all parents/carers thanks to the Mayor of London’s Free School 
Meals scheme this academic year. 
 
If you would like your child to receive a Christmas Lunch, please complete the online form found here: 
https://forms.gle/XAQAgR4LxT8kvALL6 and submit your response on or before 6th December 2023.  
Please submit one form for each child attending school at Howard. 
 
If you have any queries, please speak to a member of the Office Team. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss J De Saulles 
Headteacher 
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